
 

 
 
December 22, 2020 
 
 
Re: TDS Letter to the Environmental Approval Branch (EAB) regarding CanWhite Sands Corp 
Environment Act Proposal - file # 6057.00 
  
 
On behalf of What The Frack Manitoba (WTFMB), I would like to take this opportunity to clarify, 
for the record, an issue raised in a TDS letter sent to members of the EAB, that was place on the 
Manitoba Public Registry, on behalf of their client CanWhite Sands Corp., dated December 
19th, 2020.  
 
WTFMB only approved the attached advertisement, which appeared in the December 17th, 
2020 edition of The Clipper Newspaper, pertaining to a joint Our Line in the Sand (OLS) and 
WTFMB Zoom Open House Meeting scheduled for December 19, 2020.  
 
The attached approved advertisement was the only one posted on our social media site by 
myself, as the sole administrator of our social media site. 
 
After corresponding with OLS, it was determined that an honest error was made by a volunteer 
who inadvertently posted on social media an unapproved draft version of the attached 
approved version of said advertisement.  
 
Upon learning of this, the volunteer immediately deleted the unapproved advertisement from 
whatever social media site it was posted on. 
 
Regards, 
 
Don Sullivan 
What The Frack Manitoba Inc. 



 


